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prevent their spread and respond quickly and effectively 

when they require emergency action. 

At its one-year anniversary mark, the Canadian Plant 

Health Council is pleased to share information on the 

progress made by its three multi-partner working groups 

focussed on surveillance, biosecurity and emergency 

response.

Read more. 

CanadaGAP holds 2019 Annual General 

Meeting and Town Hall Session in 

Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island 

The Annual General Meeting of CanAgPlus, the not-for-

profit corporation that owns and operates the 

CanadaGAP® Program, was held on Thursday, 

November 28, 2019 in Charlottetown, Prince Edward 

Island at the Red Shores Racetrack & Casino. 

Immediately following the AGM, a Town Hall Session 

was presented to hear what growers had to say and 

gather feedback on the CanadaGAP Program. 

CanadaGAP program participants elected two new and 

two returning directors to the CanAgPlus Board: 

• Robert Allard, Pommes Philip Cassidy

• Stephanie Lariviere, Erie James Ltd.

• Ian McDonell, Snow Road Solutions

• Beth Pattillo, Noggins Corner Farm II Ltd.

Newly elected board members will serve a two-year term 

for 2020 and 2021. Biographies of CanAgPlus directors 
are posted at /www.canadagap.ca/history/governance/ 

Click here for the 2019 Annual Report.  

https://www.canadagap.ca/publications/annual-report/

